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I would also like to know how many paedriatric x-rays are sent to 

specialists for review every year on average and how many times the 
initial findings are shared with agencies (police and social services) 

when they are not confirmed by a specialist.  
The only paediatric x-rays that the Health Board send to external specialists for 

review are Specialist Paediatric MRI Head reports for babies born with an 
abnormality as the Health Board does not have the expertise in-house to report 

on them. We can confirm that none of these findings were shared with agencies 
and/or social services. 

  
2016 = 17  

2017 = 25 
2018 = 19 

2019 = 25 
2020 = 16 

2021 = 12 

2022 = 21 
 


